
“PASS” Produce Alert Safety System 

Dear Valued Distribution Network, 

There has been a food safety recall. Please notify NPC, LLC immediately if your company 

has purchased the product(s) indicated below. 

Company: Apple King LLC  

Product(s): Fuji Apples  

Reason(s): Tested above the established tolerance level for Thiabendazole (TBZ)  

 

Pack Codes/Item Identification: 

Additional Information: 

Grower lot number 1740 packed on July 28, 2017 and August 3, 2017 (shown on end 

of carton as K3) 

 

Keeping You Informed, 

Your Dedicated NPC, LLC Staff 

 

 


